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Promotions
Crush Fitness
Congratulations to Sensei Kevin Jacobs on earning his Black Belt

Congratulations to Justin English and Mark Shan on earning the rank of Yellow Belt

House of Soke
Ous! Thank you for your gracious invite to Crush Fitness.  I will be at College Hill because of the historical factor on October 14th to train at 10:00 am.  In the event of rain, I will join you at 11:00 at Crush Fitness.  Namaste Soke

House of Soke II 

Our thoughts and prayers go out to Sensei Chris Bennett and his family for the recent loss of his father who passed away at the age of 68.
The Black Belt Test scheduled for October 21, 2007 has been postponed until further notice.
Thank you Kyoshi Joe Mansfield for your recent visit and congratulations on your induction as a Kyoshi in the Ken Zen Ichii System by Soke Dwight Childress.
Welcome to new students Doug and Olivia to the Pee Wee class.

Crush Fitness 
Makayla Long will be testing for her Black Belt on Sunday, October 28th at 12:00pm
Welcome to Soke Childress on your upcoming visit on October 14th.
On Saturday, November 3rd from 2-5 pm we will be having our 1st year anniversary celebration. A tremendous thank you goes to the parents, students, Black Belts and friends for your commitment and support of our new school.  Gratitude and appreciation go to you.  We have a demo schedule for students within their rank level to demonstrate their karate skills. There will be a sign up sheet if anyone wishes to bring something.  Copies of our flyer will be inside the studio if anyone wishes to take them and post at their school/organization or business. We are inviting the community to this event.

Happy Birthday to Sensei Maxie Grimmett and Sensei Brendan Long

Welcome to new student Elizabeth Bellissimo

Belt promotions are based on individual development and not how long a student has been in the karate program.  Individual development is based on skill, attitude, focus, respect, acceptable grades in school and practice.

Thank you to Sensei Pelish for your assistance in teaching the Saturday classes.  We are looking forward to your presence in the dojo.
Two Skies School of Self Defense

All is going well.
KZI California

If you expect more than what someone knowingly can provide, who is to blame for your disappointment?
Pearl’s of Wisdom
“We are what we repeatedly do."    -- Aristotle

Editor’s Notes

Articles for the Ken Zen Ichii website are being actively solicited.  Anyone who wants to submit an article should contact Sensei Michael Calabrase at mcalabrase@gmail.com or the editor at Noah_Valle@hotmail.com, (818) 395-0757.
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